
 
Dear Parents & Carers,  
 
First of all, we must say well done to all the Year 6 class this week on completion of 
their SATs tests.  Their behaviour and attitude to the tests has been exemplary, they 
have been focused, calm and even enthusiastic – setting a wonderful example to the 
younger years.  We hope they have a well-earned rest this weekend and that they 
are looking forward to attending their residential trip next week. 
 
Reminders 
 
Please do not use the school drive for parking on when dropping off or collecting 
your children from any of the before or after school clubs. 
 
Can we also remind you that you should not walk up or down the path on the school 
driveway before or after school with your children – please use the ginnel path that 
runs parallel to the drive. 
 
With the warmer weather now upon us, we would be grateful if you could please 
ensure that your child's uniform is labelled with their name - especially jumpers and 
cardigans. 
 
 
Diary Dates 
 
Sunday 14th May 
 
During the 10 am mass we will have the crowning of our lady's statue by children 
from the Little Church group. 
 
Monday 15th May 
 
Start of KS1 SATs 
 
Year 4 will attend mass at 9 am and remain behind afterwards for a practice for their 
forthcoming First Holy Communion.  Please ensure your child is escorted into church 
to meet their class teacher.  No earlier than 8.45 am and no later than 8.55 
am.  Please do not just drop your child off on the car park. 
After school – Year 6 Netball Practice & Junior Choir   
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Tuesday 16th May 
 
KS1 SATs continue 
 
Wednesday 17th May 
 
KS1 SATs continue 
 
Year 6 are off on their residential visit to Hothersall Lodge, we hope you have a 
fabulous time and will look forward to hearing all about it on your return to school. 
 
Thursday 18th May 
 
KS1 SATs continue 
 
Holy Day of Obligation – Ascension Day - Years 3-5 will attend mass at 9am at 
church and walk back to school afterwards.  Please ensure your child is escorted 
into church to meet their class teacher.  No earlier than 8.45 am and no later than 
8.55 am.  Please do not just drop your child off on the car park. 
 
CSSP Hockey Tournament after school - Year 5 
 
Friday 19th May 
 
Judo resumes before school for those children attending the club. 
 
Year 1 are off on their class trip to ‘Bring Yer Wellies’. We hope they have a lovely 
day and that the sun shines for them! 
 
Year 6 will return from their residential trip at the end of the school day. 
 
Job Vacancy 
 
Mr Farnworth our site supervisor will be taking up a post closer to home and leaves 
us on the 26th May.  If you would be interested in applying for the position or know 
someone who would, please see the details of the post on the following 
link:  https://schooljobs.lancashire.gov.uk/nt_vacancyDetails.asp?id=61219 
 
Wishing you all a lovely weekend. 
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